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  August 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Section 9528 of the Federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires this school district to provide students’ names, 

addresses, and phone numbers to institutions of higher education or military recruiters upon their request. 

However, the law also states that schools must notify parents and students that they have the right to request that such 

information NOT be included when the information is released. To exercise your right to have this information kept private 

you should use the form below to notify the Three Village Central School District that you do not wish this information to be 

released. Please note that unless you use this “opt out procedure” the school district cannot refuse a request for this 

information from an institution of higher education or a military recruiter and you and your child may be contacted by them at 

home. 

To OPT OUT of the military recruitment provisions of the No Child Left Behind Act, please complete this form and return it 

to Guidance Office no later than October 30, 2024. You may submit this form in person or by mail. 

 


